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Public PurposePublic Purpose
To replace the existing Public Works building with a new
facility (pictured right), providing a modern, central space
for the City to store its vehicles and equipment and
conduct maintenance, thereby enhancing the delivery of
public services such as road repairs, infrastructure
upkeep, and other community improvements.

City ActionCity Action
The former Public Works facility, built in 1967, had several health
and safety concerns, had failing mechanical systems that were
unable to be repaired, and was too small to handle the work of the
Street, Park, and Maintenance departments which were all housed
there. A feasibility study conducted in 2015 showed that a new
facility was needed to meet the City’s needs and would be 
more cost effective than retro-fitting a facility 50+ 
years old.

Projected ScheduleProjected Schedule
January 2021 thru May 2022

Cost of Construction/EngineeringCost of Construction/Engineering
$9.6 M

ContactContact
Mayor: Lee Baarts (lbaarts@fairmont.org)
Representative: Bjorn Olson (rep.bjorn.olson@house.mn.gov)
Senator: Rich Draheim (sen.rich.draheim@senate.mn)


